
October 19, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Joseph Backes 

9 Kaine Terrace 

Albany, New York 12208-1215 

 

Dear Mr. Backes: 

 

This is in response to the letter that you faxed to the Review Board on 

October 18, 1995. 

 

First, you have correctly identified an error in the Notice of Final 

Determinations regarding FBI document number 124-10244-1077. 

 

Second, the Review Board is in possession of the Garrison grand jury 

transcripts.  The Board is working towards ensuring that their legal status is 

clear before doing anything else with these documents  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 



 


